
Waikato Ski & Snowboard Competition 2024 
Friday 23 August 2024 

Turoa Ski Field 
 

Kia ora, 
 
It is with great disappointment that we have to cancel the Waikato 
Secondary Schools Ski & Snowboard Competition for what is now the 
fifth successive year. 
 
Both Pure Turoa and our organizing team have been holding off, hoping 
for snow and modifying what options we had available in an effort to 
offer an acceptable competition. This recent warm weather and rain 
lessened what suitable racing areas would be available, including limited 
features available for a Freestyle Jam. 
 
With regards to money paid and refunds, the $10 Team Fee is non 
refundable and covers all the fixed costs of the event. Clearly, with lower 
entry levels, the Team Fee is unlikely to cover costs, but we will cover 
any deficit through to 2025. You will receive a full refund for all 
competitor entry fees and lift passes. 
 
On a positive note, with skifield ownership sorted, we have already had 
some planning with Pure Turoa regarding next year’s competition: Friday 
15 August 2025 with bad weather back up date, Friday 22 August 2025. 
 

 
 
Malcolm Haig 
Organiser  
Waikato ski & board comp                                            
mhaig@tac.school.nz                                            
Cell 021 475 445 
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